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Marguerite Loc kard 

From: Marguerite Lockard 

Sent: 
To : Pat Lee 

cc: Victor McKay 

Subject: RE: 070646-TL 

Tuesday, January 15,2008 12:37 PM 

ok, per this e-mail, i will declassify Confidential DN 1 I 155-07 (x-ref. DN 10863-07) and forward to 
CjCL. 

From: Pat Lee 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2008 12:13 PM 
To: Marguerite Lockard; Victor McKay 
Subject: RE: 070646-TL 

I just checked with AT&T. You can declassify these documents and route to GCL. 

Pat Lee 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shuniard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6453 (Voice) 
850-4 13-6454 (Fax) 

--._ - __. _. _. - ____ -I --__ ~ _-- . - - ~~ --- 
From: Marguerite Lockard 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2008 10:57 AM 
To: Pat Lee; Victor McKay 
Subject: 070646-TL 

On Friday AT&T filed a notice of withdrawal of request for specified confidential classification [of 

Does A M a n t  these confidential DNs returned ? or should i go ahead and declassify them & 
r o d P ! & G L ?  

(Segdtachment to e-mail for notice of withdrawal) 

11 55-07 (x-ref. DN 10863-07)l 
D % t i i  

CTR 

- 
GCL 

OPC 

RCA 

SCR 

=A ___. 

1/15/2008 


